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PSA RSSO MIMAROPA SOCD <rssomimaropasocd@psa.gov.ph> Wed, Jan 18, 2023 at 5:28 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Dir. Claudio:

We are cordially inviting you or your representative to participate in the Press Conference on the January 2023 Inflation
Report of the MIMAROPA Region on 13 February 2023 via virtual platform. This activity will be the first press conference on
inflation, to be conducted by the regional office on a monthly basis, as part of the Philippine Statistics Authority’s initiative to
disseminate regional and provincial level data on inflation.

Your participation in the press conference is highly valuable. Registration will start at 1:00 in the afternoon. Attached is the
confirmation slip. We would highly appreciate your confirmation through our telefax no. (043) 286-7491; Smart: 09292362711;
or email to rssomimaropa@psa.gov.ph, cc: rssomimaropasocd@psa.gov.ph on or before 07 February 2023. Meeting link will
be provided upon confirmation of attendance.

 

Thank you very much. Keep healthy and safe.

 

 

Truly yours,

LENI R. RIOFLORIDO

Regional Director

PSA MIMAROPA

Emailed by:

Rhoda L. Sobrepeña

Statistical Operations & Coordination Division

CONFIDENTIALITY/PRIVILEGE NOTICE:

The Philippine Statistics Authority in compliance with Republic Act No. 10173 or the Data Privacy Act of 2012
emphasizes that this communication may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not
the intended recipient, be advised that any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the
contents of this message is prohibited by the law. If you received this message in error, please delete this
email including its attachments and notify the sender immediately.
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